
 

 

Safety Alert – Falling Concrete (a reminder)      12/08/21 

    09/08/21 

An incident recently occurred on a CRL site where a small lump of concrete fell to the ground 

whilst breaking out was taking place on the deck above. 

 

Luckily the concrete fell in a 

remote grassed area away from 

people and highways traffic.  

 

Action: Create means to prevent 

materials and debris from falling or 

where this is not possible, create 

exclusion zones below to prevent 

injury or property damage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any health and safety issues that you wish to discuss, contact your 

supervisor, line manager or Safety Advisor. 

Remember there must be NO COMPROMISE where health and safety is concerned 

 


